Plan of quadrant for Messrs. Bremer Vulkan's Nos. 748/9/50
submitted by the Hamburg Surveyors.

Tt is submitted the Surveyors be informed that
the scantlings of the quadrant as shewn on the plan forwarded
represent a standard of strength considerably below the
requirements of Table 45 of the Rules. My, Johnson should
therefore discuss the matter with the Bullders with a view
to the neeessary reinforcement being provided in the case
of the quadrents which are already made, and modified
arrangements being adopted for the remaining vessels. For
his information a copy of‘:“plan similar to the ome submitted
is sent and he might also be referred to the case of the
"NUEVA GRANADA", the plans of which are in the Hamburg Office.
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